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6th May 2022         PS208/22 

Dear parents/carers and students, 
 

Year 6 Transition 
 

Miss Pegden, Mrs Knox and  members of the Headship Team have really enjoyed meeting children and 
families for the initial online transition meetings this week. These are a great chance to find out more about the 
children in order to support their successful move. Mr Jenner is currently finalising the plans for the two Year 6 
activity evenings (Tuesday 7th June and Thursday 16th June 5.30-7.30pm), details are being emailed out to 
families later today. These are a great chance to start forming new friendships whilst having fun. We are really 
looking forward to seeing you all there! 

 

Year 7 Consultation Evening 
 

We are delighted to be holding the Consultation Evening for parents/carers of Year 7 students on Tuesday 
10th May. The event will run on School Cloud, a purpose built online video conferencing platform. You should 
already have received details and been able to set up your appointments with your child’s teachers but if you 
have had any issues please contact any member of the pastoral team who will be happy to help. 

 

Year 8 Reports 
 

Year 8 Progress Reports will be coming home shortly via email. The reports are in a new format and we would 
welcome any feedback from parents/carers on the style, content and usefulness of the reports. Please send 
any comments to office@theangmeringschool.co.uk marked ‘Feedback on reports’. Thank you. 

 

Year 11 GCSE exam preparation 
 

This is just a further reminder that the main exams start in the week commencing 16th May (the week after 
next). All lessons will run as normal until Friday 27th May (the end of this half term), with students only 
being out of lessons to sit their exams. There is no study leave prior to May half term break. From Monday 
6th June, after the half term break, students will be on study leave and only attending school to take exams. 

 

All students have their own personalised exam timetable and will be provided with plenty of guidance from 
their teachers on what they need to know and be able to do for each exam paper. If they need any additional 
guidance or support please encourage them to contact their teachers directly via email, google classroom or 
in person. 

 

Students have been reminded that when they go into any exam they must abide by the following rules: 

 Wear full school uniform 

 Keep your stationery items in a clear plastic bag or clear plastic pencil case 

 Leave mobile phones and smart watches outside the exam hall (with phones switched off or on 
silent) 

 

If a student tests positive for COVID prior to an exam but feels well enough to sit the exam please notify the 
school as soon as possible. We will arrange for them to sit the exam in a safe place away from the other 
candidates. 
 

All of the staff here wish both Year 11 and Year 13 the very best for the forthcoming exams. We know that 
their hard work will reap rewards. 
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Many thanks for your continued support, 

 
Simon Liley,  
Headteacher 
 

Key contacts for parents/carers: 
 

Year 
group 

Year Team Leader and Student 
Support Officer 

Email addresses Phone numbers 

Year 
7 

Miss Pegden (YTL) 
Mrs Cooper (SSO - Mon and Tues) 
Mrs Burn (SSO - Wed-Fri) 
Mrs O’Hare (SSO - Mon and Tues) 
Miss Moon (SSO - Wed to Fri) 

npegden@theangmeringschool.co.uk 
lcooper@theangmeringschool.co.uk 
aburn@theangmeringschool.co.uk 
dohare@theangmeringschool.co.uk 
jmoon@theangmeringschool.co.uk 

(01903) 778317 
(01903) 778357 
(01903) 778389 
(01903) 778357 
(01903) 778389 

Year 
8 

Mrs Hook (YTL) 
Mrs Cooper (SSO - Mon and Tues) 
Mrs Burn (SSO - Wed-Fri only) 
Mrs O’Hare (SSO - Mon and Tues) 
Miss Moon (SSO - Wed to Fri) 

lhook@theangmeringschool.co.uk 
lcooper@theangmeringschool.co.uk 
aburn@theangmeringschool.co.uk 
dohare@theangmeringschool.co.uk 
jmoon@theangmeringschool.co.uk 

(01903) 778317 
(01903) 778357 
(01903) 778389 
(01903) 778357 
(01903) 778389 

Year 
9 

Mr Smith (YTL) 
Mrs Cooper (SSO - Mon and Tues) 
Mrs Burn (SSO - Wed-Fri only) 
Mrs O’Hare (SSO - Mon and Tues) 
Miss Moon (SSO - Wed to Fri) 

ssmith@theangmeringschool.co.uk 
lcooper@theangmeringschool.co.uk 
aburn@theangmeringschool.co.uk 
dohare@theangmeringschool.co.uk 
jmoon@theangmeringschool.co.uk 

(01903) 778317 
(01903) 778357 
(01903) 778389 
(01903) 778357 
(01903) 778389 

Year 
10 

Mr Middleton (YTL) 
Miss McCabe (SSO - Mon -Fri) 

mmiddleton@theangmeringschool.co.uk 
mmccabe@theangmeringschool.co.uk 

(01903) 778339 
(01903) 778396 

Year 
11 

Mrs Fillery (YTL) 
Miss McCabe (SSO - Mon -Fri) 

jfillery@theangmeringschool.co.uk 
mmccabe@theangmeringschool.co.uk 

(01903) 778311 
(01903) 778396 

Sixth 
Form 

Mr Kerrison (Leader of VI Form) 
Mrs Carroll (VI Form Admin) 
Miss Hughes (VI Form manager) 

akerrison@theangmeringschool.co.uk 
pcarroll@theangmeringschool.co.uk 
ehughes1@theangmeringschool.co.uk  

(01903) 778356 
(01903) 778391 
(01903) 778399 

 
Please note that we reserve the right to record telephone conversations for training and reference purposes. 
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